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Term 3  Issue 7 

Diary Dates  
 

AUG 

30 Fatherõs Day Stall 

31 Fatherõs Day Campout 

 

SEPT 

7 School Disco  

10-14 Scholastic Bookfair  

17 PYP Gr 6 Exhibition 

21 Last day Term 2 - 2:30 finish 

 Footy òdress upó day 

 

OCT 

8 Term 4 Start 

22 Curriculum Day - no school  

26 Working Bee  

29-31 Grade 3 Camp  

 

NOV 
6 Public Hol - Melb Cup Day  

26-29 Prep/G1/G2 -Swimming  

28-30 Grade 4 Camp  

  

   

The Communicator  

Concert  

 

After months of hard work from our whole community it was great 

to finally see ôBe Careful What You Wish Forõ come to life on the 

hallowed stage of the Palais Theatre last week.   

 

I am sure that everyone will agree that the stars of our show, the 

children, shone brightly upon the stage.  Congratulations to Lucille, 

Shyli, Joel and Amy who did an excellent job of memorising all of 

their lines and taking the audience on a journey throughout the 

evening. The performing arts are a great avenue for student 

expression and creativity and the concert was an excellent 

example of the importance of the arts in the education of ôthe 

whole childõ.   

 

Thank you to all of our parents for your help and input with 

costumes, dance, makeup, props and a number of other things. 

We could not have achieved such an impressive result without the 

help and support of our parents.  

 

Thanks also to our teachers and support staff who worked hard for 

months to ensure that all children felt empowered and included 

on stage.  They worked tirelessly on the concert preparation and 

spent countless hours on choreography, costume, music and lyrics.   

 

We have received great feedback from the Palais Theatre 

management on the behaviour of our children and the 

professionalism of our staff throughout the rehearsal and during 

the performance.  The school has also received lots of great 

feedback from within our community and I would like to thank the 

parents and grandparents who have taken the time to give us 

positive feedback either via email or in person.  

 

 

 

Principalõs Message 



   

 

 

   

Coatesville PS  

Mission Statement  

 

T o  n u r t u r e  t h e 

educational journey of 

all within the school 

community, so that we 

òaspire higheró, through 

an engaging and 

relevant inquiry based 

c u r r i c u l u m  t h a t 

empowers us to be 

internationally minded, 

Whole School Values  

 

Respect     Achievement  

Harmony     Cooperation  

Responsibility  

School Hats  

 
As per the Sunsmart Policy, students 

are required to wear a hat when 

the UV index is indicated to be 3.0 

or above.  

 

Please ensure your child/ren bring 

their hat moving forward.  

Class placement for 2019  

 

At this stage of the year we begin to plan the programming, 

staffing and structures for 2019.  Part of this is the creation of 

classes for 2019.  The placement of students into classes is a 

complex process with many factors are taken into consideration 

such as gender balance, academic requirements and friendship 

groups. This process takes into account student input and involves 

consultation between class teachers, specialists and finally the 

leadership team. The purpose of this process is to maximise every 

studentsõ achievement, engagement and wellbeing. 

 

As per the new Allocation to Class Policy   if you have any specific 

educational, medical or social/emotional needs which you would 

like to be considered, please return the form on page 4 of the 

Communicator to the office by September 7th . These forms are 

also available at the office. Although we will take these requests 

into consideration, we cannot guarantee that your request will be 

fulfilled.  

 

 

Fatherõs Day Campout - FDC 18 

 

This Friday we are looking forward to the Fatherõs Day Campout. 

We have over 500 people attending and information has been 

emailed out to all dads. If you registered for the event but did not 

receive this information please contact the office.  The weather is 

not looking brilliant but the event will go ahead regardless of the 

weather and we are looking forward to a great night.  

 

Michael Jones - Principal  

https://admin.konnective.com.au/admin/news.html#activity1


 

 

What a  
 

Congratulations!  

Once again, the Palais rang to the sound of Coatesville students dancing and singing as they 

entertained our community. There are many stars within our school and we certainly saw them 

shine in ôBe careful what you wish foréõ. The enjoyment on the faces of performers and 

audience members expressed their experience better than words.  

 

A show that includes the entire student population takes 

tremendous vision, creativity, organisation, dedication and 

attention to detail, right down to the last shoe or strip of 

reflective tape. Much of this is never seen or acknowledged.  

Mr. Jones thanked several highly deserving people at the end 

of the concert and we remember that they are the tip of the 

iceberg. Thank you, everyone, for ensuring our studentsõ 

performance experience was a positive one, and the 

audienceõs evening was quality time well spent. Letõs do it 

again in 2020!  

 

Rememberé..Be careful what you wish foréBe carefulé.. Be 

carefulé.. 

 

Choirs  

Congratulations to the Choirs for their performances at the school concert. With the Senior 

Choir opening the show and the Junior Choir singing and acting part of the story, they 

presented a more creative performance this year. Now we will form a Combined Choir to learn 

celebration songs, beginning in week 9. Dates and information for performances will be sent 

home. At this stage we have performances booked for the morning of Sunday 16 th December 

and the evening of Monday 24 th December.  

This week, a representative from the Australian Girls Choir ran a workshop for girls whose 

parents had returned an expression of interest slip. Thank to those who attended the workshop.  

  

 

Christine Rainford & Kelly Macdonald                 

Music staff  



Please return form to the Office by  Friday 7th September, 2018 



This week in exhibition, the grade 6õs have continued to work 

on their discussion texts to demonstrate their understanding 

of two opposing perspectives on their personal research 

topics. They have planned the structure of their texts and 

completed a draft of their introduction.  

 

Exhibition groups have now developed their meeting 

schedules, and are meeting regularly with their mentor 

teachers. They have also begun communicating with their 

mentors between meetings, using Google Classroom.  

 

Students also selected ôattitudeõ goals for themselves at the 

beginning of the week, based on the 12 PYP attitudes 

including appreciation, commitment, confidence, 

cooperation, creativity, curiosity, empathy, enthusiasm, 

independence, integrity, respect and tolerance. They have 

made a big effort to demonstrate their chosen attitude 

throughout the week.   

 

Kelly Macdonald - G6 

On Wednesday the 15 th August 65 students 

travelled to Duncan McKinnon Athletics 

Track to be involved in the Bentleigh District 

Athletics Carnival.  

 

We had wonderful weather and the 

students were excited to put all their hard 

work and training into practice on the day.  

 

As a team we put together a successful 

campaign finishing 2 nd  overall, with 19 

students making it through to the next level 

which will be held at Lakeside Stadium ð 

Albert Park on Friday 7 th September.  

 



 

 

 

Reading with your child 

òWhile it is not the case that children learn to read simply by being read 

to, shared reading is one of the essential literacy experiences that 

contribute to children becoming good and willing readers. Books contain 

words, grammar and language structures that are different to 

conversational language.  

Shared reading activities is largely about nurturing a love of reading and 

books but there are some things that will make the experience especially 

beneficial for children.  

S ha re d  re a d in g  i s 

important for children of 

all ages. It neednõt stop 

when they are able to 

read independently.  

One of the keys is to read 

with your child, rather than 

to your child.  

Involve children in the 

reading experience by 

letting them choose 

books, discussing the story and the characters, talking about the sounds 

and meanings of the words, and talking about the pictures.ó (Five From 

Five website)  

with Jen Jakobi 
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The Ville  Cafe  - CANTEEN   w/s 3/9/18  

Monday   - Ali Dind  

Tuesday   - Charlene Ye  

Wednesday  - Help Required  

Thursday  - Help Required  

Friday  - Tammy Cohen / Kelli Benson / Anna Yaffe  

mailto:re@ujeb.org.au


¢ƘŜ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ¢ǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ό59¢ύ ŀƴŘ /ƻŀǘŜǎǾƛƭƭŜ t{ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ŜƴŘƻǊǎŜ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘǎ ƻǊ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ƻŦ ŀƴȅ 
ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΦ bƻ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ ƛǎ ŀŎŎŜǇǘŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŀŎŎǳǊŀŎȅ ƻŦ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŎƻƴǘŀƛƴŜŘ ƛƴ 

ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƻǊ ŎƭŀƛƳǎ ƳŀŘŜ ōȅ ǘƘŜƳΦ  

ADVERTISING 


